
State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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DATE: September 10,20 10 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Erik Sayler, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counse 

Docket No: 100369-WS - Request for approval of propos 
miscellaneous service charges in Manatee County by Keit 
Heather Hills Estates. 

Please place the attached document into the docket file. 

ELS 
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Erik Sayler 

From: Chris Stephens [hh4925@verizon.net] 

Sent: 

To: Erik Sayler 

Subject: Re: Dkt No. 100369-WS - Request for approval of proposed changes to increase miscellaneous 

Friday, September I O ,  2010 856 AM 

service charges in Manatee County by Keith &Clara Starkey d/b/a Heather Hills Estates. 

Hi Mr. Sayler, 

Thank you for your phone call and e-mail. 

Yes, we are voluntarily withdrawing the request for an increase in miscellaneous service charges and 
requesting that Docket No. 100369-WS be closed. 

We will be requesting an increase in miscellaneous service charges in the new name of Heather Hills 
Estates Utilities LLC. very soon. 

Regards, 

Chris Stephens 

On Sep 9,2010, at 5:39 PM, Erik Sayler wrote: 

Hi Chris, 
I'm following up on this email. Do you have any questions? 
Regards, 
Erik Sayler 
850-413-6084 

- _____.__. - .______ 

From: Erik Sayler 
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 5:35 PM 
To: 'Chris at Heather Hills Estates' 
Subject: Dkt No. 100369-WS - Request for approval of proposed changes to increase miscellaneous 
service charges in Manatee County by Keith & Clara Starkey d/b/a Heather Hills Estates. 

Hi Ms. Stevens, 

Thank you for you letter dated August 30, 2010, stating you are the new owners of Heather Hills 
Utility, and that you are withdrawing your request for an increase in miscellaneous service charges 
which the Stakeys had previously filed. 

As a housekeeping matter, our Clerk's office wanted me to confirm that you the new owners are 
voluntarily withdrawing the request for an increase in miscellaneous service charges, and 
also requesting that Docket No. 100369-WS he administratively closed. If this is the case, please 
confirm by reply email and I will inform the Clerks office. 

As discussed previously, the Clerk's office will open a new docket number to handle your future 
request. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

9/10/2010 
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Sincerely, 

Erik L. Sayler 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6199 - mainline 
850-413-6084 - direct 
850-413-6085 -fa 

DISCLAIMER: Please note: Florida has a very broadpublic records law. Most written communications to orfrom stote oficialcitlls 
regarding state business are considered to bepublic rewrds and will be made auailable fa thepublic and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-moil message may be subject to public disclosure. Ifyou received this e - m i l  in error, please notifi the sender by 
reply e-mail and then delete this e-moil immediately. 

9/10/2010 


